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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 
 
1 Format has been updated 
The format of the new version of the manuscript is correct 
 
2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

(1) Changes suggested by reviewer have been include the following 
reviewer comments: This is an interesting manuscript which updates the 
current knowledge on diabetic retinopathy screening by telemedicine. 
Authors review the different techniques, the problems, and the inclusion of 
different professional figures in the telemedicine for diabetic retinopathy care. 
They conclude in saying that telemedicine is extremely useful in 
ophthalmology and has enormous potential, but a guideline for government 
regulations is essential to be able to increase communication among 
professionals, in order to improve public health. I have neither major nor 
minor revisions to propose, except a minor revision of the English language.  
 
Responses: Thanks to the reviewer by time dedicated to review the 
manuscript, and for the commentaries. The English language of the first 
version, have been revised by Prof. Phyl Hoddy , professor of English in 
University Rovira&Virgili.  The final version is attached at the end of present 
text. 
 



3 References and typesetting were corrected. 
Thank you for the commentaries about the references. The references in 

the new version of the manuscript are correct. 
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